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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Nathan Alleman <nalleman@all-lic.com>

Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 2:10 PM

To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD

Cc: Riley, Barry

Subject: [EXT] Blackbuck - Keymaker SWD Fed 1 Application Withdrawal

OCD Engineering Team,
Blackbuck is officially requesting to withdraw the C-108 application for the Key Maker SWD #1 (pMAM1908148579).
Please let me know if you have any questions or need further information.

Regards,

Nate Alleman

Energy & Environmental Consultant
ALL Consulting

1718 South Cheyenne Avenue

Tulsa, OK 74119

Office: 918-382-7581

Cell: 918-237-0559





